
 

 

 
A Welcome Note from Year 2 Teachers 

 
Welcome back to the start of the new school year! Please find below a quick outline to help you 
and your child feel organised for the next few days. 
 
Arriving at school 
Children can arrive at school at 8.45am and come into school via the Crystal Palace playground. 
We encourage all parents to say goodbye at the gate and for the children to enter school on their 
own. This builds independence and confidence. There will be a member of staff on the gate each 
morning to support the transition and your child’s teacher will be in the playground waiting for 
them.  
The gate closes at 8.55 and registration starts at 9.00am so please ensure your child arrives no 
later than this, otherwise it will be recorded as late. 
 
Leaving school 
The school day finishes at 3.20pm. Children will be dismissed from the Crystal Palace playground. 
The class teachers will dismiss your child when they see you. Please also keep your child’s teacher 
or the school office updated with any changes to collection at the end of the day. 
 
PE Days 
2H: Monday and Thursday 
2JP: Wednesday and Friday 
 
The school PE uniform is blue shorts/joggers, a plain white t-shirt or a Heber fun run t-shirt and 
trainers. 
 
Art/Music 
Year 2 will have Music and Art on Wednesday mornings. 
 
 
More information including key dates and curriculum details will be included in our Year Group 
Bulletin which will be sent out soon.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Hastings, Mrs Pang and Mrs Jefford 
 
 
 

 


